August 12, 2011

Warrensburg, New York 12885

Dear Sirs,

On behalf of the Warrensburg Food Pantry, thank you for your recent contribution
of $1000.00. Your kind gift will go far toward helping the Food Pantry provide meals for
families within the Town of Warrensburg, touching many people in our community.

We have been able to provide many meals to families this year, both the elderly,
and families with children because of the generosity people and companies like yours

continually show through support to the pantry.

Thank you again for your generosity.

Yours truly,

(e~
Donna A. Combs, Town Clerk
Warrensburg Food Pantry



